MINUTES
Faculty Meeting
Monday, January 11, 2016
9:00 a.m.-10:30 a.m.
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APR/AIMS Update

Dr. Murphy led discussion on current situation of AIMS database. Tyler Wieghat made the switchover of web sites last
night. Any data entered before 2:00 a.m. this morning is safe and made the move. BC 1 and 2 are no longer to be used.
The new site is written in code and interfaced with the database. The site address is AIMS.TAMU.EDU. You will need
both your UIN and Netld to access data. Do not access site from intranet. Concerns or questions should be sent to
Murphy, Wieghat, and Elliot.

ALEC Academic Program Review

Vote — outside reviewers

Discussion on nominees representing all five areas. It was moved by Strong and seconded that the following names be
submitted. There were no opposing votes. Whittington and Newman will be nominated to serve as chair.

. AGCJ Telg and Irani

. EXT Newman and Place

) AGSC Whittington and Hoover

° ALED Balschweid and Birkenholz

. ADMN/INT  Cheek, Bowen, and Edwards

IT Search Update
Eight applications received. Position closed this morning. Interviews this week. Plan is to have the new IT person selected
by Friday.

New Faculty Requests
See Attachment A. Need input from program areas. Positions must help advance grand challenge. Submit 5-7 bullet
points to Dr. Elliot by early next week.

Faculty Program Area Alignment

Development work and travel paying off. Now, in addition to the AGCJ program area budget, both AGSC and ALED will
have discretionary budgets. Information on how to access will come as soon as the monies are in place. Dr. Rutherford
shared that AGCJ used these funds for faculty and graduate assistant travel, as well as study away travel, equipment,
and software. The decision on distribution is made at the group monthly meetings. Very transparent.

Dr. Elliot noted that faculty not tied to one of the three groups don’t have a voice in accessing these funds. In addition,
GTA and scholarship assignments, as well as program area budget decisions favor faculty aligned with a program area.

Conversation continued on the following concerns and how they could be addressed:
e Transparency
e Accountability
e Inclusion
e Exclusion

Scott Cummings suggested we might want to look at an interdisciplinary faculty. We were dinged at the last review on
having too many silos. Dr. Elliot asked for faculty input and that this would be an agenda item for the February meeting.
However, a very positive faculty discussion followed and the ADHs will work to move in this direction.






